
From: lkdalesd3@gmail.com <lkdalesd3@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 4/24/2017 9:51:31 PM
Subject: American Health Care Act ~ Website email from Linda Dale

Lt. Governor Bryant, I respectfully request that ALL my representatives - President Trump, Vice-
President Pence, Senator Graham, Senator Scott, SC Governor McMaster, SC Lt Governor Bryant, 
SC Secretary of State Hammond, SC Attorney General Wilson, SC Senator Senn, & SC 
Representative Stavrinakis support the newly proposed American Health Care Act. Enough already! 
Let's get this done & move on to address our many other issues which are needed to move forward. 
Thank you. Respectfully, Linda Dale, Charleston, SC. Linda Dale
 

Linda Dale
 
1725 Ashley Hall Rd Apt J3
 
Charleston, SC 29407
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